
 
 

 
Dear	Pastors	and	Parish	Administrators,		
	
Like	everything	these	days	the	Annual	Catholic	Men	For	Christ	conference	is	changing	and	going	
fully	virtual.	Please	join	us	in	promoting	the	first	ever	St.	Louis	Virtual	CMFC.		
	
While	the	form	of	the	conference	is	changing,	2021	won’t	disappoint	in	terms	of	insightful	
speakers	and	content!		Soon	we	will	be	providing	the	full	slate	of	talks	and	the	overall	theme	of	
this	year’s	conferences.	In	addition	to	our	hand	selected	talks,	participants	will	have	access	to	
over	50	great	talks	for	men,	through	our	conference	partner	Virtual	Catholic	Conference.		
	
The	diocese	is	partnering	with	VCC	for	their	experience	in	hosting	large	events	like	ours.		Among	
the	benefits	of	partnering	with	VCC	is	the	ability	to	make	the	conference	free	of	charge	for	any	
who	want	to	participate	and	the	availability	to	download	other	talks	through	their	premium	
registration	package.	
	
While	COVID	restrictions	make	it	impossible	to	host	a	large	gathering,	if	your	local	restrictions		
and	space	availability	allow	at	your	parish,	we	encourage	you	to	host	a	watch	party	in	your	
parish	hall.	Each	parish	can	customize	your	own	parish	viewing	schedule,	as	the	videos	will	be	
on	demand.		
	
Each	parish	should	designate	a	parish	captain	to	oversee	the	efforts.		A	list	of	current	parish	
captains	and	a	parish	captain	sign	up	form	can	be	found	at	www.catholicmenforchrist.org	along	
with	additional	parish	resources.		Please	email	questions	to	brianmiller@archstl.org	or	
brianselsor@archstl.org	or	call	314-792-7083.	Know	that	we	are	praying	for	you	during	these	
difficult	days,		
	

	
	

God	Bless,	
	
	
	

Brian	Miller	
Director	of	Evangelization	and	Discipleship	


